Reminder: Deadline for June reports is approaching



Montana Teachers' Retirement System <TRS@announcements.mt.gov>

Tue 7/7/2020 10:37 AM

To: TRS Employers

From: Nolan Brilz, Accounting/Fiscal Manager, Montana Teachers' Retirement System

Date: July 7, 2020

Re: June 2020 Wage & Contribution Reports must be submitted by July 15

If you have already submitted a June 2020 report to TRS, thank you! If you haven't, please do so by **Wednesday**, **July 15** so we can close out FY 2020 and determine each employer's net pension liability.

As a reminder:

- Payouts of accrued sick and annual leave are not reportable to TRS as wages. No employer or member contributions should be remitted on those
 amounts
- If you have no wages to report for June, you must submit a "\$0 contribution" report by the deadline above. See our <u>June 18 memo</u> for more information.

Questions? Please call Nolan Brilz at (406) 444-3679 or reach him by email: NBrilz@mt.gov



You are receiving this email because you are listed with TRS as a Payroll or Personnel contact for your school district or organization. Please forward this message to any others who may need it.

If you believe you have received this message in error, please let us know: trsoutreach@mt.gov

govdelivery